Mayfield Township

Planning Commission

Regular Meeting
May 13, 2015 7:00 p.m.

The regular meeting of the Mayfield Township Planning Commission was called to order at the
Mayfield Township Hall, at 7:00 p.m., with the Pledge of Allegiance by the Chairman Gary Shindorf.

Members present: Gary Shindorf, Beth Knowlton, David T. Schlaud, Chuck Hiner, Michael
Hemmingsen, Clint Knoblock.
Members absent: Kevin Schunck.

Others present: Attorney Gary Howell, Zoning Administrator Gerry Edwards, Gary Easton, David
Taylor, Mary Paine, David Jarl.

Approval of Minutes
Motion by Schlaud, seconded by Knoblock, PASSED, to approve the February 11, 2015 regular
meeting minutes as presented. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

Business from the Floor
No new business was presented.

Old Business
Discussion was held on Fracking.

New Business

David Jarl, the architect for the phase 2 development of the Lapeer Community Medical Care
Facility, Suncrest, presented drawings showing how the addition will be made to the existing
building.

Accommodations are to be included for a dedicated fire lane and Construction that is suitable for
the 81 ton aerial truck operated by the Lapeer City Fire Department.

Motion by Knowlton, seconded by Hemmingsen, PASSED, to approve the site plan for the Suncrest
Medical Care Facility additions. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

Other Business
No business was presented.

Correspondence
No correspondence was read.

Zoning Administrator Report
No report was presented.
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Adjournment
Motion by Knowlton, seconded by Schlaud, PASSED, to adjourn. All ayes. One absent. Carried.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Chuck Hiner, Secretary Date approved

Julie A. Schlaud, Recording Secretary
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